
Dear Parent, 

August Update 

Following the announcement today by the Depute First Minister, we are now hoping to be 

able to welcome our pupils back in school full time from Wednesday 12th August.  This will 

of course be dependent on any further changes in advice from the Scottish Government, and 

our preparations for blended learning and physical distancing will provide us with a valuable 

contingency plan should this be required.   

We shall now begin work on preparing and planning for a full return on 12th August.  I shall 

write to you again in early August with full details of the revised arrangements for our return. 

In the meantime, I wish you a very enjoyable summer. 

Yours faithfully 

Willie Inglis 

  

William Inglis 

Head Teacher 

Williamwood High School 

  

 


